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I firmly oppose SB 210, which would eliminate mail-in voting for Oregonians and 

make in-person voting the standard. Voting by mail is convenient for voters, it costs 

less than administering in-person voting, and increases participation rates. It allows 

those with physical access needs to better participate. Oregon has had the vote-by-

mail system for decades and it works. Please do not take it away. 


